
August 29, 2011 

DISTRICT ICT 
OF NANAIMO 

Christel Martin 
c/o  safel wwiredgshaw.ca 

Dear Ms. Martin: 

Re: BC Hydro Smart Meters 

Thank you for your presentation made at the regular meeting of the Board held 
August 23, 2011 with respect to BC Hydro Smart Meters. 

Please be advised that the Board endorsed the following resolution with respect to 
your presentation: 

That the Regional District of Nanaimo request a moratorium be 
placed on the mandatory installation of wireless smart meters until 
the major issues and problems identified with wireless smart 
meters are independently assessed and acceptable alternatives can 
be made available at no added cost to the consumer and that the 
Regional District of Nanaimo support the resolution proposed by 
the City of Colwood to U. B. C. M. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Pearse 
Senior Manager, Corporate Administration 
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